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November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Charity fundraiser this half term 
 
On Friday, 8 December 2023, Goldington Academy will be undertaking a variety of 
fundraising activities in aid of “Save the Children” charity and towards raising funds for the 
Year 11 prom. 
 
We will be participating in “Save the Children’s” annual Christmas Jumper Day event and 
are inviting children to come to school in mufti for a donation of £1.  These donations will 
be given exclusively to “Save the Children”.  Those children who would like to wear 
Christmas/winter-themed jumpers or festively decorated jumpers are welcome to do so, 
and there will be small prizes for the most festive attempt. 
 
We are also holding a cake sale to raise money for both causes.  If you or your child are 
interested in baking cakes for this, we would really appreciate your contribution to our 
charity event.  Cakes and other bakes will be going on sale during breaktime for all year 
groups, and all will be sold for under 50p each.  Please can you ensure that you do not 
include any nuts in your bakes and provide an ingredients list alongside your cakes, so we 
can ensure all allergies are managed throughout the event.  
 
Lastly, Year 11 pupils will be running a variety of fun events at lunchtime for both causes 
that all pupils will be able to participate in for a small amount.  
 
We look forward to your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
Mrs L Chapman 
Vice Principal 


